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DON’T MISS THIS OPPORTUNITY TO ATTEND A   
WONDERFUL SCIENCE WORKSHOP!! 
The Workshop will focus on guiding students towards an understanding of the technical aspects of science writing, including the descriptive nature of observations. Help students learn to identify what to look for and how to record their observations. Support an awareness of vocabulary, including the choice of appropriate words and structure. Learn to incorporate the meta-cognitive component that prompts students to think about strategies for science writing.
Doug Fisher will be presenting a Science workshop on Saturday, March 11, 2006 at Savanna High School from 7:30 A.M. to Noon.
Teachers will be paid the hourly rate to attend. It is strongly recommended for all Science teachers, especially Science Induction Participants. This will help satisfy Induction Standard 15 (Content) 

Doug Fisher has received rave reviews for the excellent workshops that he presents. All AUHSD Science Teachers are encouraged to attend.
